
RESCISSION OF PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE

TO: City of Avon Park customer who were on the “Precautionary Boil Water Notice”

THE “PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE” IS HEREBY RESCINDED

FOLLOWING THE (Interruption of service) AND THE SATISFACTORY

COMPLETION OF THE BACTERIOLOGICAL SURVEY SHOWING THAT THE

WATER IS SAFE TO DRINK.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL.

Jonathan Delgado, lead operator (863)443-1806

_________________________________

Jonathan Delgado, Water Plant Operator


